
 

SAMRA extends deadline

The Southern African Marketing Research Association (SAMRA) has extended the deadline for the early bird bookings for
the 2006 SAMRA Convention to 10 February 2006. The 2006 SAMRA Convention, entitled 'No Boundaries', is set to take
place from 14 to 18 March at the Dikhololo Game Lodge in the North West. For more information about the 2006 SAMRA
Convention or to make a booking, visit http://convention.samra.co.za.
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